
 
FALL FESTIVAL NEWS  

 

The annual All Saints Fall Festival is quickly approaching!  This year, the Festival will 

be held on Friday, October 30th, 2015.  Halloween theme items, Festival admission 

bracelets, and pumpkin raffle tickets will be on sale in the classrooms throughout 

the week of October 26th.  Order forms will be sent home beginning October 

23rd.   

 

Students in grades Pre-K, Kindergarten, and first may dress up in their Halloween 

costumes.  They will begin with the Costume Parade Contest.  The grade levels 

will attend the Carnival on the following schedule: 

 

Pre-K   8:30 AM-9:00 AM 

Kindergarten  9:15 AM-9:45 AM 

First Grade   10:00 AM-10:30 AM 

Third Grade   10:45 AM-11:15 AM 

Second Grade  11:30 AM-12:00 PM 

LUNCH   12:00 PM-12:30 PM 

Fourth Grade  12:45 PM-1:15 PM 

Fifth Grade   1:30 PM-2:00 PM 

Sixth and Seventh  2:00 PM-2:45 PM 

 

The winner of the candy filled Pumpkin Raffle will be announced on the morning 

announcements on Monday, November 2, 2015.  

 

Baked goods, treats, candy, juice, and bottled water will be sold during the 

Carnival.  Students can participate in games and win prizes.  Bracelets will be 

sold on the order forms that will be passed out on Friday, October 23rd and are 

required to participate in games.    

 

Proceeds from the Carnival will go directly towards the eighth grade end of the 

year school trip.  As always, parents are invited to join in our Carnival festivities. 

 

 Ms. Nickler, Mrs. Bertoni, and Mrs. Zanotelli 

Eighth Grade 


